COPY.

Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Enclosure.

15th May, 1939.

Deer Sir,

I return herewith one copy of the plan,
forwarded with your letter of the 1lth instant, of engine
room lighting proposed by Messrs. W.l. Goodfellow & Co.lLtd.,
for lessrs. Lithgows Ltd., Yard No.906, and I have to inform
you that this plan will be approved provided the installation
be as shown thereon, and to the satisfaction of the Surveyors,
and the remaining requirements of the Rules for Electrical
Equipment be complied with.

I em, Dear Sir,

Yours falthfully,

Secretarye.

The Secretary,

GLASGOW,




